
 

Changes to the Legislative Letter 
 

As the 2020 session gets underway, LWVCO’s Legislative Action Committee is changing the format 
of our Legislative Letter. Beginning in January, the Legislative Letter will be a digital publication 
accessible to everyone on the LWVCO website. We will share links to our digital content through 
LWVCO’s social media and by emailing the Legislative Letter to members of the General Assembly, 
our partner organizations, the media and LWV members. 

As in the past, the Legislative Letter will include feature articles and updates on the League’s 
advocacy efforts in Colorado. We will also be sharing lists of all bills we are following and an 
explanation of our positions. 

The Legislative Action Committee hopes to increase collaboration with our local leagues in our 
advocacy efforts to ensure the General Assembly hears about the issues most important to 
communities across Colorado and we invite our local leagues to share their policy priorities, local 
concerns, and emerging issues for inclusion in our featured articles. 

Please contact Andrea Wilkins, LWVCO Legislative Liaison, at lobbyist@lwvcolorado.org or Toni 
Larson, LWVCO Director of Action & Advocacy, at toni.larson@gmail.com, with questions or input. 
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